
 

 

Halloween Guidelines 
All students are allowed to wear costumes to school on Monday, 
October 31st.  They can not wear masks or bring weapons.   

Gory or scary costumes are not allowed. 

Students are invited to bring in store bought individual wrapped 
treats to share with their class.  

Students can also bring pencils, stickers, tattoos, etc. in place of 
candy if you prefer. 

Please make sure you are bringing enough for the entire class. 

Our new Room Parents may be reaching out to you for donations 
for classroom parties. 


